PhiliE Dagnall mm /?'5’

From:

Sent: 16 August 2018 12:08

To: pmods22

Subject: Objection to Additiona!l Housing Allocations

| am writing to object to the additional housing allocations being being proposed, in particular MM2
(Site Devpr3). The reasons for my objection are:

1) Site access - if this is made via Hawthorne Place then it will lead to levels traffic on Hawthorne
Place which are unsuitable for a residential road where many families with young children live. In
addition the majority of traffic leaving the road would turn left onto Waddington Road and have to
pass under the railway bridge, a junction which is already heavily congested at most times during
the day.

2) Provision of services for new dwellings - the proposal does not indicate how local services {i.e.
schools, GP surgeries etc) will be expanded to meet the needs of the exira persons living in said
dwellings.

Vaurs faithfull




